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                                         BCA'S New Campus: 

   3-Acre Property  

   Need:      $56,000 

   Raised-PTL! : $56,000 

Remaining:    $         0 

Administration Building: 

   Need:      $37,000 

   Raised:   $24,050 

   Remaining:    $12,950 

 

International BCA Sponsorships 

(801-BLC):  
     The BCA (Barner Christian Academy) 

International Student Sponsorship Program is 

an opportunity for Filipino children who 

otherwise might not be able to afford a 

Quality Christian Education to obtain 

schooling at no cost to their families through 

the “adoption” of their financial schooling 

obligations by international supporters. For 

support of those from ages 4 through 18, the 

fee is $25 (P1050) per month.  

     Each Sponsorship covers the following: 

tuition, enrollment, books, registration, dental 

checkup, insurance, medical checkup, ID 

card, instructional materials, PTA & library 

& campus fees, school publications, 

graduation fee & gown, field trip 

transportation costs, boy/girl scout 

membership & uniforms, gym fee, and basic 

school supplies (notebooks, pencils, etc.). 
Please send support to Christian Aid Mission 

(address on first page). 

 

PLEASE PRAY: FOR  

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRAISE GOD: THAT  
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-2014- 
Pepper* 

Expenses:        $05,444 

Family:    $00,900 

Ministry:  $03,344 

Building Fund: $01,200 

 

Income:   $05,444 

Gifts:       $05,292 

Hon'ium: $00,132 

Interest:  $00,020 

 

 

BCA 2014 Status (Not Incl. Sponsorships): 

2014 Income/Expenses:$98,222 

 New Campus before 2017:  

New BCA Campus Fund so far: $79,050 !!!!! 

 
 

    *PEPPER=Paul and Elvie's Prayer & Praise newslettER 

 

FAQ: (Frequently Asked Question): 
Q:  Is your family going to Israel in July, 2014?  

A: Yes. Over the years sponsors have voluntarily added to 

our family’s “get away fund” and we’ve finally saved up 

enough to take our “once in a lifetime” vacation. We’ll assist 

local missions and also baptize our kids in the Jordan River. 

 

 

 

 

 

You Know You Are A Filipino If... 

…you laugh to express interest and 

appreciation, not just when things are funny. 

 
 

 

 
 

Paul M. Barner Ministries 

Philippine Church Planters 

Vol 26 No 5 

“A generous man will 

prosper; he who refreshes 

others will himself be 

refreshed”. 

 –Proverbs 11:25 

 

BCA’S medical fund is 
an answer to prayer for 

many Filipinos 
 

   Three  

              New BCA Jeepneys:  

                             Need: $30,000  

                         Raised: $4,740 

 Barner  
Christian Academy needs a new 

campus before 2017 

Missions Projects:  
3 used Jeepney-buses: $30,000 ($10k each) 

Tables for Industrial Arts: $650 

Teachers’ mailboxes: $360 

Library computer and printer $479 
 

Barner Christian Academy 
 

Email Address: 

BLCKIDS@Yahoo.com 

www.barner.org 

 

Field Address: 

Rev. Paul, Elvie, PJ & Abigail Barner 

Barner Christian Academy 

PO Box 82,224, Davao City 8000 

Philippines 

Support Address: 

Christian Aid Mission (801-BLC) 

PO Box 9037 

Charlottesville, VA  22906 USA 

 

“When I grow up. I want to be…” hundreds of poor 
students in BCA’s sponsorship program have 

recently “moved-up” to higher grades. 

Please pray: for the “other two months” of the school year 

between commencenment and enrollment: BCA requires 12 

months of schooling including Vacation Bible school in April  

and Summer School each May.                                    

Praise God: That the Philippine government 

has already issued (in March) the annual 
permit for operation of the Barner Christian 
Academy for the school year 2014-2015. In 
years past they were sometimes delayed until 
the first month of classes had already begun. 
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Hundreds of students cheered as the last day of classes finally arrived. Now they were privileged to be recognized for advancing a grade 
at the end of a school year well done. BCA’s staff worked overtime in preparing the ceremony’s program in the BCA computer lab. Four 

Underclassmen performed Filipino dances, & I 
(Paul) led in a Bible message. Principal Elvie & 

 

 

 

items were brought down the gym’s aisle by 
students: a Bible, textbooks, diplomas and  

Medals of Honor for accomplishments. Parents 
proudly escorted their kids to the gym stage. 

BCA’s PTA President 
presented the grads. PTL 


